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There are many benefits of seeking Liberal Education. Liberal educa-
tion is an education intended to bring about the improvement, disci-
pline, or free development of the mind or spirit (Mirriam Webster dic-
tionary). This method of education can lead to curiosity and innova-
tion. It also provides the student with a better understanding of social 
issues, and shows them that not everything is black and white. An un-
dergraduate degree with a liberal education component can only serve 
to enhance the ability in the chosen major or career path, and the ex-
posure to other subjects may expose the learner to new interests or 
abilities. The balance provided by learning a variety of topics and con-
cepts through a liberal education program enhances the development 
of the whole student. 

How boring would our existence be if each of us was restricted to the 
study of just one thing? That approach would make people no different 
from an assembly line, specializing in one thing only. The nature of the 
human spirit is multi-faceted and fueled by our curiosity. Our curiosity 
then drives our eagerness to learn, and the more knowledge we gain 
the more curious we become. That curiosity in turn leads to innovation 
and the ability to think outside the box. It also affords the learner ex-
posure to ideas and concepts from differing perspectives. This educa-
tional multitasking can lead to countless discoveries. It is for these 
reasons that I think liberal education is a benefit not only to the stu-
dent, but to humanity as a whole. 

Albert Einstein once said ‘ It is not so very important for a person to 
learn facts. For that he does not really need a college. He can learn 
them from books. The value of an education in a liberal arts college is 
not the learning of many facts, but the training of the mind to think 
something that cannot be learned from textbooks.’ The purpose of a 
liberal education is to better prepare students to exist in the complex 
real world. When a student receives a well rounded education, they 
are better prepared to face challenges that will inevitably come up in 
any chosen career path. Liberal education helps student to gain a bet-
ter sense of social responsibility, and this sense of responsibility will 



bridge a variety of areas in a student’s life. I believe a student's ability 
to communicate efficiently with others and to solve complex problems 
all improve when they receive a liberal education. 

Following my undergraduate degree in Science, my ultimate educa-
tional goal is to attend medical school. I believe that a liberal educa-
tion will help me to to succeed on my path to becoming a physician, as 
I gain a broader understanding of the world around me. By learning 
about multiple disciplines in my undergraduate years, I will be more 
prepared to thrive as a doctor. After all, humans are not just biology. 
We are spiritual and complex beings. A family physician who studies 
biological sciences alone would not have the skill or knowledge to 
treat a patient suffering from a mental illness, for example. Study of 
history or sociology would also undoubtedly make relating to my future 
patients and their unique situations much easier. By gaining an post 
secondary education that encompasses multiple fields of study, I be-
lieve that I will be more equipped to connect with my potential pa-
tients. 

A liberal education exposes the student to different disciplines. As the 
student evolves and matures, they may find a subject they prefer more 
than the initially chosen field of study while pursuing courses in other 
disciplines. Being exposed to a variety of subjects allows interests to 
be stimulated, interests that students might not have even known they 
had. In a sense, a liberal education provides an alternative plan and 
students may find that their original field of study is no longer their first 
choice. This exposure to new and interesting subjects will only serve 
to enhance my knowledge and may unveil new passions to pursue. It 
is for this final reason that I believe pursuing a liberal education is 
beneficial. 

In conclusion I believe that an undergraduate degree path that in-
cludes the merits of liberal education will set me up for greater suc-
cess not only in my chosen career, but in my general life. It will open 
doors and broaden my knowledge base. Balanced study in a variety of 
disciplines will enhance my connection to humanity and prepares me 
for greater understanding of the world around me. I am looking for-
ward to where my chosen education will lead me. 


